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Midterm Term 3 2024 Newsletter
Congratulations!

We want to acknowledge some of our Swim School staff and their achievements.

Our Swim School Coordinator, Ineka, has completed her New Zealand Certificate in Aquatics

— Swim and Water Safety Teaching through Te Mahi Ako. This level 3 qualification covers

U important skills such as applying knowledge of water confidence, water safety, survival
skills, swimming strokes and biomechanics of movement in the water.

Bailey, our LTS Instructor and Squad Coach, has celebrated her 5 years of employment with
our Swim School Team and the Ashburton District Council. Bailey’s knowledge of stroke technique has
helped build programs and helped new instructors understand swimming further. Her calmness while
teaching has also helped lots of students feel comfortable and confident in the water.

Ka Pai to Ineka and Bailey on their achievements!

Portal Access for Tracking Progression

Did you know that we have a portal for our facility and our Swim School? Our portal is a
great way to access information about your child’s LTS progress and all their booking
details. Check out the attachment to this email to find out how to activate your account!

Holiday Swim Lessons are Open for Booking!

Holiday Swim Lessons Holiday swim lessons are open for enrolments!

Our “Stroke Clinic” class is open for Levels 4-5 to work specifically on skills that could be
challenging to master. This class will focus on those 1-2 challenging skills only, while still in a
group setting for the week. *Class enrolment requirement: Student must be comfortable
swimming in the main pool as part of the lesson will be utilizing the main pool lanes.

Another special class is “Swim for Fitness” this will be a 45min session every day of the holiday
swim lessons Week 2. This class is open to Levels 6, 7 and 8 who want to keep their fitness up over the
holidays, fine tune their skills and have a little fun.

Week 1 = September 30th — October 4th and Week = October 7th — October 11",

If you are interested in finding more information about our holiday lessons, please get in touch with our
Customer Service team linked below.

For all enrolment queries please contact our friendly customer service team at eanccsr@adc.govt.nz
Julia and the Swim School Team ©)
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